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What Have We Been Learning?

January  2024

Robins  

This month we started off by celebrating the New 
Year by creating firework themed artwork.  We then 
focused on ‘all about me’ and learning about our facial 
expressions and emotions; using the colour monster 
book to help!

The children have been exploring an Italian restaurant 
themed home corner with loose pasta, images of 
Italian food and using Euros to pay for their food.  They 
have even had a go at saying some Italian words.

We then transitioned the home corner to a 
supermarket, where the children explored real 
fruit and veg to promote healthy eating and 
we played ‘guess the vegetable!’

During circle time we have implemented a song box 
as well as a story box, using puppets and props.  The 
children have also begun to self-register and identify 
their emotions and how they are feeling each day.
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Whats Next?
Next month we are going to continue to look at 

our emotions, but in particular how we can make 

ourselves feel better if we are sad or become 

overwhelmed.

We will be celebrating Chinese New Year with 

various fun activities and cooking something 

traditional with chef Bryan, as well as eating 

yummy pancakes on pancake day and 

celebrating Valentines Day.

Reminders
As you know, the children have been 

choosing their own library books.  Once 

you have read these at home, please do 

return them as soon after as possible, so 

we can continue rotating the books with 

all the children.

Please can we remind you to label your 

children’s clothes, so they are easily 

identifiable if taken off or missing.


